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Mrs Gaden’s Year 8 students on zoom dressed up for Book week 2021.  
It was a nice way to end the week with a focus on positivity and having fun in difficult 

times.  

Thank you to all of our staff for all the hard work 

and dedication to home learning.  



2 

 

 
Thank you for the support, feedback and patience as 
we work through these challenging times. Our families 
have shown great  capacity to adapt to changes, by 
working together we can make these difficult times a 
little easier. A huge thank you to our Staff for all the 
hard work, resilience and  dedication you have shown 
to the school and students. We appreciate all  extra 
effort required to produce lessons online and make 
them as interesting and interactive as possible. Again 
thank  you for all you have done thus far. We will keep 
you up-to-date with any developments in school 
returning in coming weeks via email and Facebook.  
 
COVID 19 Update 
At the time of going to print we are still working in Level 
4 restrictions. We are hopeful that if all is going well, we 
will be able to move to Level 3 restrictions in the near 
future. 
Level 3 restrictions will see all students returning in 
stages. All students and staff will be required to wear a 
face mask indoors, however students will be permitted 
to take them off when they are outside. As previously, if 
your student is unable to wear a mask due to a 
disability, medical condition or anxiety they will not be 
required to wear one. 
 
Year 12 Valedictory 
Unfortunately we have had to postpone our Valedictory 
Ceremony. We are hoping to be able to hold it early 
next term. We will notify families of the new date as 
soon as possible.  
 
P and C 
Our schools P&C will be holding their next meeting on 
07/09/21 via zoom. If you are wishing to attend please 
email the P&C at 

gleninneshighschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au 
so they can forward you the link. This is a great 
opportunity for you to have a say in your child's school. 
We would like to remind everyone that there are still 2 
positions available (secretary and treasurer). If you are 
interested please contact the school office. Without our 
wonderful volunteers our P&C would not exist. 
 
Tell Them From Me 
Every year we run the Tell Them From Me survey to 
allow Parents and Caregivers to have their say about 
aspects of the school. If you are interested in doing so, 
please complete the survey at the link below: 
 

https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Canteen Tender. 
The Schools canteen has been put up for tender for the 
next three years all interested persons please contact 
the school on 67321322.  
 
 

Vaccinations  
We encourage all eligible students 16 and above to  get 
their COVID 19 Vaccinations. It is important especially 
for our Year 12 cohort which will be sitting the HSC in a 

few weeks time. Let’s do this, NSW. It’s time to book 
your COVID-19 vaccination to protect yourself and your 
loved ones. 
Click link below 

https://

www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/health-and-wellbeing/
covid-19-

Adam Forrester -Principal 

https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/health-and-wellbeing/covid-19-vaccination-nsw
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/health-and-wellbeing/covid-19-vaccination-nsw
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/health-and-wellbeing/covid-19-vaccination-nsw
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STEP UP TO THE LYRICS 

Year 9 students have been examining protest music in English. They would 

like to share some of their own lyrics based on an issue they feel is            

important. They also created an album cover to add meaning to their text.  

 



4 

 


